
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Clips 
 
exploreVenango: DEP Approves Tri-County Landfill’s Municipal Waste Landfill Application 
https://explorevenango.com/dep-approves-tri-county-landfills-municipal-waste-landfill-application/ 
 
Record-Argus: DEP OKs landfill application from Tri-County Inc. 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/dep-oks-landfill-application-from-tri-county-inc/ 
 
PA Digest Blog: DEP Approves Tri-County Landfill’s Municipal Waste Landfill Application In Mercer 
County 
paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2020/12/dep-approves-tri-county-landfills.html 
 
Post-Gazette: DEP approves permit for Tri-County Landfill In Mercer County 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2020/12/28/Tri-County-Landfill-permit-approved-
DEP-Pennsylvania-Mercer-Grove-City/stories/202012280099 
 
Allied News: DEP approves Tri-County landfill permit 
https://www.alliednews.com/news/dep-approves-tri-county-landfill-permit/article 433931e6-4930-
11eb-807f-f785516d13dc.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Post-Gazette: DEP approves permit for Tri-County Landfill In Mercer County 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2020/12/28/Tri-County-Landfill-permit-approved-
DEP-Pennsylvania-Mercer-Grove-City/stories/202012280099 
 
The Conservation Lantern: Creative environmental protection efforts continue despite 2020 challenges 
https://indd.adobe.com/view/f9993682-3b50-4d7d-87ee-5951bf33721d  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Grant Township sued again over refusal to allow fracking water 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/news/state/grant-township-sued-again-over-refusal-to-allow-
fracking-water/article 542a1e35-4b66-5e25-a038-5900711bef0e.html  
 
Air 
 
York Daily Record: The Clean Air Act at 50: President-elect Biden, it needs our protection | Opinion 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2020/12/24/clean-air-act-president-elect-biden-needs-our-
protection/4032601001/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
The Guardian: Could Covid lockdown have helped save the planet? 
https://www.theguardian.com/world/2020/dec/29/could-covid-lockdown-have-helped-save-the-planet 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 



Kane Republican: Discovery of chemical clue may lead to solving cacao's black pod rot mystery (pg 3) 
https://www.kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-12-29-20 0.pdf 
 
The Almanac: Narrow vote in Peters Township allows use of herbicides in vegetation management along 
trail 
https://thealmanac.net/news/narrow-vote-in-peters-township-allows-use-of-herbicides-in-vegetation-
management-along-trail/article 58f723ae-47ae-11eb-8f10-2775c6497388.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh council creates fund for controversial parks tax 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-council-creates-fund-for-controversial-parks-tax/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Technology and clothing upgrades fuel ice fishing surge 
https://www.sungazette.com/znewsletter-sunday/2020/12/technology-and-clothing-upgrades-fuel-ice-
fishing-surge-2/  
 
Lock Haven Express: State DCNR repairman helps out west in state forest fire fighting program 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2020/12/state-dcnr-repairman-helps-out-west-in-state-
program/  
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: Reduce carbon fuels 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/12/29/Reduce-carbon-
fuels/stories/202012290054 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Some farmers are using sheep instead of landscapers to maintain solar sites and 
it's paying off 
https://lancasteronline.com/features/some-farmers-are-using-sheep-instead-of-landscapers-to-
maintain-solar-sites-and-its-paying/article 6b77a8bf-ff74-5ab3-b508-9d2ed97fe597.html 
 
Chesapeake Bay Journal: Where solar arrays shouldn’t go is as critical as where they do go (Opinion) 
https://www.bayjournal.com/opinion/forum/where-solar-arrays-shouldn-t-go-is-as-critical-as-where-
they-do-go/article df7e8ddc-4550-11eb-9953-6720d714588f.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Proposal for sports complex gets $2m assist from state 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/12/proposal-for-sports-complex-gets-2m-assist-
from-state/  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Revitalization “a go” for Shamokin 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/revitalization-a-go-for-shamokin/article 35ffea07-7786-585f-
9682-61ddbf678ea5.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Valley properties undergoing changes as owners envision new potential (Intro to 
series on brownfield redevelopment) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder county/valley-properties-undergoing-changes-as-owners-
envision-new-potential/article f7dcd8d8-a93e-581a-a12f-b87732f168aa.html  



 
Sunbury Daily Item: Bringing parts of the Valley back to life (Editorial) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/bringing-parts-of-the-valley-back-to-life/article 3998b3ce-f963-
5c64-9228-bc3dcea63ace.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Adaptability led to longevity for Rusty Rail building in Mifflinburg 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/adaptability-led-to-longevity-for-rusty-rail-building-in-
mifflinburg/image 1705706f-684d-5e88-b24f-1a8ed03d25a0.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Century-old manufacturing site now making new jobs in Danville 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the danville news/news/century-old-manufacturing-site-now-making-
new-jobs-in-danville/article e1e927dc-9136-5f3f-a4b4-f7702470c078.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Developer plans to restore “gateway” into Selinsgrove 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/developer-plans-to-restore-gateway-into-
selinsgrove/article 221a2068-4626-11eb-ba77-1b0839c5f9fe.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Former bakery about to be transformed into H2Church 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/former-bakery-about-to-be-transformed-into-
h2church/article 25d2de6e-4d8d-5dc8-bc42-5ec6caa16b88.html 
 
Mining 
 
Observer-Reporter: Fire marshal to investigate equipment fire at Deemston rock quarry 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/fire-marshal-to-investigate-equipment-fire-at-
deemston-rock-quarry/article 41d7024a-4603-11eb-a98d-035363e99e7d.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Meadville Tribune: $2M awarded for biodiesel facility 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/2m-awarded-for-biodiesel-facility/article 15d68310-496d-
11eb-8ee8-97e85998fe8b.html 
 
StateImpact PA: An Ohio couple eyed retirement and their racehorses. Then a natural gas power plant 
moved in, and it all changed 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/12/28/an-ohio-couple-eyed-retirement-and-their-
racehorses-then-a-natural-gas-power-plant-moved-in-and-it-all-changed/  
 
Beaver County Radio: AAA: Gas Prices End 2020 Much Lower than 2019 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/aaa-gas-prices-end-2020-much-lower-than-2019/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pennsylvania natural gas industry ends 2020 with fewer rigs drilling in 
Marcellus 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/12/29/pennsylvania-rig-count-2020.html 
 
Waste 
 
Post-Gazette: John Thayer: A more sustainable future for Pa. through recycling innovation 



https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/12/29/A-more-sustainable-future-for-Pa-through-
recycling-innovation/stories/202012290024 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Where to recycle your Christmas tree in Pittsburgh 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/where-to-recycle-your-christmas-tree-in-
pittsburgh/Content?oid=18638538 
 
Tribune-Review: Latrobe eyes 2% hike in residential garbage rates 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/latrobe-eyes-2-hike-in-residential-garbage-rates/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Fire at West Deer metal recycling company ruled accidental, owner vows to rebuild 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/fire-at-west-deer-metal-recycling-company-ruled-
accidental-owner-vows-to-rebuild/ 
 
Post-Gazette: John Thayer: A more sustainable future for Pa. through recycling innovation  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/12/29/A-more-sustainable-future-for-Pa-through-
recycling-innovation/stories/202012290024  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Christmas tree recycling 2020: Where and when to take your tree to the curb in 
Lancaster County 
https://lancasteronline.com/features/christmas-tree-recycling-2020-where-and-when-to-take-your-
tree-to-the-curb-in/article 3e8ecb40-4527-11eb-9e95-67add90a10a2.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Milkhouse Creamery adapts and expands in pandemic; begins glass bottling using 
vintage equipment, reuses glass bottles 
http://www.morning-times.com/state news/article 20a1c05c-72af-5c9a-b89c-86f8e6a3e169.html 
 
Water 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Judge issues order allowing DELCORA sale to Aqua. 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/judge-issues-order-allowing-delcora-sale-to-
aqua/article 21bae492-4949-11eb-8178-9b71a9fcd425.html 
 
Bradford Era: Judge issues order allowing DELCORA sale to Aqua 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/judge-issues-order-allowing-delcora-sale-to-
aqua/article 29fd809d-f886-589b-bcdf-bf8eb07a7d7b.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Water main break leads to evacuation of 3 homes deemed unsafe (pg 7) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page cec1540a-5160-5d98-9030-d94965c96f24.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Glasgow Evening Times: Glasgow and Pittsburgh join forces to tackle major challenges 
https://www.glasgowtimes.co.uk/news/18973702.glasgow-pittsburgh-join-forces-tackle-major-
challenges/  
 
Daily American: Turnpike plan to bypass Allegheny Mountain Tunnel drawing criticism from local groups 



https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/turnpike-plan-to-bypass-allegheny-mountain-
tunnel-drawing-criticism-from-local-groups/article 7e6d139e-3685-11eb-bf8a-e3865f2d1362.html 
 
Tribune-Review: PWSA: Forklift pulled from Strip District sinkhole caused by water line break  
https://triblive.com/local/pwsa-forklift-pulled-from-strip-district-sinkhole-caused-by-water-line-break/ 
 
Post-Gazette: FAA outlines new rules for drones and their operators  
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2020/12/29/FAA-outlines-new-rules-for-drones-
and-their-operators/stories/202012290094  
 
Post-Gazette: Hussey Copper bought by private equity firm looking for growth 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2020/12/28/Hussey-Copper-
bought-by-private-equity-firm-KPS-manufacturer-Zohar-Leetdale/stories/202012280074 
 
Pennlive: York County accepting public comment on its hazard mitigation plan 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/12/york-county-accepting-public-comment-on-its-hazard-
mitigation-plan.html 
 
York Daily Record: Turnpike plan to bypass Allegheny Mountain Tunnel drawing criticism from local 
groups 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2020/12/29/pa-turnpike-tunnel-widening-project/4071214001/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Rock slide closes road 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2020/12/rock-slide-closes-road/ 


